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2019 Cricket Blast School Cup   

Wednesday 11th September 2019 
Reg Dalton Oval, Kingscliff 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 

Your child        has been chosen to take part in a Cricket Blast School 
Cup to be held at Reg Dalton Oval, Kingscliff on Friday 8th September from 9.00am to approximately 2.00pm. 
Prior experience in playing cricket is not necessary. This day is aimed at giving students a safe, supportive 
environment in which to try new activities and learn skills. 

 
Students will be exposed to cricket in a fun, inclusive learning environment, and will also receive information 
on how they can continue a healthy and active lifestyle.  
 
Students will need to take recess, lunch, drinks, sunscreen and hats and wear school uniform.  
A canteen may be available on the day. All equipment is provided by Cricket NSW. 
 
Ms McEwan, Mrs Harding and Tammy will supervise the teams and have current CPR and emergency care 
certification. 

Transport will be by bus. 
Cost : $5 per student. 

Please return permission slip & $5 by Monday 9th September. 
 

The bus will leave Cudgen P.S. at 9:00am sharp. 
      
Amber McEwan         Rod Cornelius 
Sports Co-ordinator         Principal 
 

2019 Cricket Blast School Cup   
 
I give permission for       of class      

to travel by bus to Reg Dalton Oval, Kingscliff  on Wednesday 11th September  
to participate in the 2019 Cricket Blast school Cup.  

 
My child has the following medical needs:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed:________________________________________  Date:______________ 
  


